Development Management

From: LUP enquiries <LUPenquiries@hse.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 July 2022 14:04

To: ENV Development Control
Cc: Development Management
Subject: Re: LCC/2022/0003 Tower House

Dear Mr Haine,

Thank you for your email seeking HSE's observations on application LCC/2022/003.

I can see from our webapp that you consulted it on 27 January 2022 and received HSE's advice (HSL-220127114514-475). HSE's Land Use Planning team have no further comments to make with regard to this application.

Kind Regards, Berdine Clews

HSE's Land Use Planning Support Team HSE Science and Research Centre Harpur Hill, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 9JN

Find out how HSE is Helping Great Britain work well For HSE's Land Use Planning Advice Terms and Conditions, please click on the following link https://www.hsl.gov.uk/planningadvice and then click on 'terms and conditions'.

From: Development Management <devman@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 July 2022 12:15

To: LUP enquiries < LUPenquiries@hse.gov.uk>

Subject: LCC/2022/0003 Tower House

Hello,

Please find attached a re-consultation request for the above planning application.

Additional documents are available to view on the LCC online planning register.

Regards

Steph

Steph Bullock Planning Technician Development Management Lancashire County Council

Tel: 01772 534129

Email: Steph.Bullock@lancashire.gov.uk

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.

Please note: Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications and may be automatically logged, monitored and / or recorded for lawful purposes by the GSI service provider.

Interested in Occupational Health and Safety information? Please visit the HSE website at the following address to keep yourself up to date www.hse.gov.uk